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Our Testimonials
Dear Tina,
We were so pleased with your presentation and the manner in
which you showed us you cared about your vendors. Our home was
sold in three days and you managed to get top dollar, more
than we expected in this time of property pricing being down…
The four other agents we had out to inspect the house all
quoted $40,000 – $60,000 less than we knew it was worth. We
couldn’t thank you enough for your professionalism in the way
you handled the sale of our home, and we wish you success in
all your future endeavors. Yours Faithfully,

Neville & Beryl Hopkins
Mount AnnanTina, I will definitely be in touch in the future
as me & my partner will be buying a place soon and we have
zero  buying  experience,  you  and  your  daughter  were  very
helpful & great people to deal with! Benny put in the offer
which was accepted straight away! Thank you & your daughter
again

Regards MicMy name is Fiorella Tosti and together with my
husband Paul and our three children finally made the move from
Kingsgrove to Camden. This was a dream of ours for about 3
years, We were nervous but we took each step at a time and
after selling our home of 11 years began approaching real
estate agents in the Camden area. Before the December 2007 we
had seen a few properties in various areas; Mount Hunter,
Theresa  Park,  Douglas  Park  and  Razorback.  We  spoke  with
different real estate agents who after asking us the usual
questions  never  bothered  to  call  us  back.  One  agent,  who
wanted to make sure that we hadn’t gone to anyone else for
helping finding our next home, promised to do some homework
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and get back to us. We never heard from him again. Finally we
made a call to Tina Lewry, after finding a home that suited
our needs, as our 7 year old son has cerebral palsy, we needed
an appropriate home that was very open plan and had easy
access to the entire house. Tina took the time from day 1 in
getting to know us a little better, not just to show us this
home.  We  missed  out  on  this  home  but  Tina  kept  us  well
informed with what was happening and made sure we had all the
facts before my husband and I made any decisions. Any tedious
and time consuming questions we had were met with a smile and
her promises were kept. We always received prompt feedback, if
there was an issue she couldn’t resolve, she would explain
what needed to be done and always got back to us within the
designated time frame. After hours were of no consideration
for Tina, her aim was to make sure we were satisfied and had
all the relevant facts. We eventually fell in love with a
house  in  Belimbla  Park,  with  further  questions  and  her
experience and patience guiding us through every step of the
process, we managed to secure this home and are due to move in
by the end of May 2008. From January 2008 after meeting Tina
for the first time we never bothered calling any other agent.
We both felt comfortable with her and knew she had our best
interest  at  heart  at  all  times.  She  showed  us  several
properties that belonged to other estate agents, and even
after finding our home in Belimbla Park, we wanted to see a
couple more just to make sure we were absolutely certain this
property was for us. This was not an easy task as we needed
baby sitting, but Tina would go out of her way to make our
life just that little bit easier and always our requests even
when I took my toddler with me she carried him when he got
tired!! Tina brings a fresh and honest aspect to real estate,
which unfortunately is otherwise known to many as a deceitful
and greedy business. Tina has always acted in a professional
manner, has been honest, friendly, very respectful and above
all we never felt pressured by her in any way. I commend Tina
for all her efforts. I am very grateful that we found a
genuine,  happy,  motivated  and  honest  sales  woman  to  do



business with. With our families added requirements in finding
a suitable home, she was truly a Godsend!! I would highly
recommend her for any future employment and wish her health,
happiness  and  every  success  in  the  real  estate  industry.
Sincerely,

Fiorella Tosti
Belimbla Park Your advertising & marketing was outstanding and
far more professional than other agents

Malcom & Karen Barr
ToukleyDear  Tina,  We  want  to  extend  our  gratitude  and
appreciation to you for your efforts in the sale of our house.
Thank you for making it as stress free as possible. We wish
you all the best for your future on the Central Coast. With
Love & Best Wishes,

Jenny & Brad Carmagnola,
ElderslieTo Tina, Thank you so much for selling our house and
making the whole process easy & pleasant Sincerely

Barbara & Family Haines,
Harrington ParkDear Tina This is Just a short note to thank
you for your recent efforts and assistance in my search for a
home. Although your agency did not have what I required I
certainly appreciated your endeavors and professionalism on my
behalf. So thank you once again and be assured that should
anyone ask me if I know a good real estate agent in Camden I
will certainly recommend you to them. Cheers,

Kevin Graham, NowraJust to say thank you so much for selling
the house for us and being so patient with dad.. Your such a
nice person, anytime your in the Penrith area, We’d love for
you to drop in & have a cuppa, and keep in touch.

Sue Swain,
Daughter for Property 22 Odette Avenue, GorokanTina you’re the
most reliable easy going agent I’ve dealt with



Matt Finch
SydneyEven though I was unsuccessful purchasing a property
through Tina, her help & advice in finding the right place for
me was invaluable & whenever I come to selling, Tina will be
the 1st person I will call to look after the sale of my
property

Tony Drieson Bradbury, “On the whole I was very happy with the
service, I got a higher price than expected & the house sold
quickly.”

Angela Davis
GorokanI am writing to you as I would like to commend your
staff member Tina. (former agency) Recently my husband and I
were looking for an older style property in Narellan. The
first property that we inspected was listed with your company,
and so we came into contact with Tina. After being unable to
find what we were looking for with the properties that were
listed with your company, we had to start looking at other
real estates’ properties, but Tina still tried to arrange this
for us by trying to contact various real estates. After being
messed around by these various agents, we had to contact them
directly and unfortunately we ended up buying a property from
one of them, which is bit sad because of the wonderful service
and help that Tina gave us. I would just like to say that you
have a wonderful staff member in Tina, and she goes above and
beyond what most people would expect from a real estate agent.
And it is lovely to see that there is still some good old
fashioned service available in this chaotic world we live in
today. Thanking You,

Cherie Elias
Narellan My husband and I got to know Tina when she took over
the sale of our house in Camden NSW as a Sales Agent for
Century 21 Real Estate Narellan. Our house had been on the
market  since  January  2008,  but  we  were  experiencing
difficulties in achieving a sale. When Tina took over in April
we  were  immediately  impressed  with  her  customer  service



skills, her positive attitude, and her attention to detail.
She kept us informed regularly of progress and never left us
in any doubt that she had our best interests at heart. This
was a real comfort to us during a difficult period which at
times was quite traumatic for us as we had never sold a house
before. In the end, through her determination and sales skills
we managed to sell the house in July at a good price. Tina
handled the contract exchange, which saved us valuable time,
and  she  continued  to  communicate  with  us.  Her  continued
support during the selling process was really appreciated by
us and we were able to rely on her professionalism to see us
through. We would have no hesitation in calling on Tina’s
service again should the need arise. Yours Sincerely,

Carola & Peter Hume Oxenford,
Queensland. A Heartfelt Genuine Thank You to Tina Lewry

My name is Paul Lucey & it is with great pleasure that I am
able  to  pen  this  letter  regarding  the  total  professional
approach that I received from Tina Lewry in relation to Tina
negotiating the sale of my property in Orangeville in 2008., I
had placed my property on the market in early ’07 and had very
little response with the agents I had dealt with, numerous
promises of service and success but to no avail, not even
courtesy calls. I then decided to list the property with Starr
Partners in Camden. It was then that I had the privilege of
,meeting  Tina  and  having  her  as  my  agent  engaged  in
advertising marketing and showing potential buyers my property
I had more response and contact with Tina in one month than I
had with all of the agents of the previous 12 months combined.
I have bought and sold properties and dealt with many real
estate agents for nearly 30 years and never have I had such a
wonderful professional experience in all of that time. Tina
worked tirelessly for me and never once did Tina complain or
make excuses for not being able to sell it immediately. I was
always kept informed and updated on progress if any. Tina sold
the property for us at the price we were happy with. Tina is a



very bubbly and vibrant woman and intelligent with attention
to detail and her vast knowledge at her industry and no non
sense approach was the catalyst for the successful outcome
with sale of the property. I wish Tina well in her future
career now that she has branched out on her own, I am sure
there will be many more happy sellers. Tina and I have become
friends and remain so until this day Kind Regards,

Paul Lucey


